Vinai Kumar Saxena
Lt. Governor

MESSAGE

I am happy to know that Delhi Police Public School
(DPPS), Safdarjang Enclave, New Delhi is bringing out its

Annual Journal ‘Sahas’.

I am sure that the journal will provide an opportunity to
the students to show their talents

expressions.

The efforts made by DPPS

affordable fees, are commendable.

I extend my best wishes for successful publication of

Annual Journal of DPPS.
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